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Minutes of the Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
December 11, 2017
The Bremen Elementary SBDM Council met on Monday,  December  11, at 2:45 p.m. at the school with the following members present:
(1)  Ricki Allen		(2)  Grant Sharp		(3)  Lacey Groves
(4)  	Katie Willis                        Absent – Mandy Toomey & Jalane Sommers

		  				
1. APPROVE AGENDA
The preliminary agenda was approved by consensus.

2. APPROVE MINUTES
The minutes from the November  meeting were reviewed and approved by consensus.
.
       3.    PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
                       None

       4.     FINANCIAL REPORT 
                     Mr. Sharp presented the local and SBDM funds, and the council discussed financial 
                     Needs. 

       5.    APPROVE CSIP
                    The council discussed fair Goals Gap, Growth Proficiency, and Transition Readiness.
                    The council  approved  the CSIP by consensus.
  
       6.    NEEDS ASSESSMENT  
                      Needs Assessment is the process of improving instruction. The Council reviewed
                      And approved by consensus.

       7.    PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
                      The council was informed about an up-coming meeting with E-Meeting Software
                      Representative  for  purchasing a SBDM program.
                      Three new committees are in the process of being formed –leadership, culture, and
                      Safety.
                      
.      8.     NEXT MEETING ON JANUARY 22, 2018.
                      Mr. Sharp explained  that  the next SBDM Council Meeting would be Monday,
                      January 22, 2018.
                                                   
       9.      ADJOURNMENT
                       There was a motion made to adjourn until the next meeting on  Monday, January 22.                  
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